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MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC FORUM 

HELD ON 28 JUNE 2023 

 

1. Opening 
 

The Public Forum commenced at 5.33pm. 

 
2. Presentations relating to listed Items on the Council Agenda 

 

The following presenters were heard: 

 Name Item 
no 

Item description For/Against 

1 Katherine Hurley from 
Googong Township –  

Via Zoom 

9.3 Road Name Proposal - Googong 
NH3 

For 

2 Malcolm Southwell 9.1 DA.2022.1616 - 139 Wickerslack 
Lane Googong - Construction of 
Storage Shed 

Against 

3 Mark Bennett 9.1 DA.2022.1616 - 139 Wickerslack 
Lane Googong - Construction of 
Storage Shed 

Against 

4 Osmat Azzam Jefferson 9.1 DA.2022.1616 - 139 Wickerslack 
Lane Googong - Construction of 
Storage Shed 

Against 

5 Tina Brandt 9.1 DA.2022.1616 - 139 Wickerslack 
Lane Googong - Construction of 
Storage Shed 

Against 

6 Janaka Blackley 9.1 DA.2022.1616 - 139 Wickerslack 
Lane Googong - Construction of 
Storage Shed 

For 

7 Gary Harb  9.4 New Bungendore Pool For 

8 Jeanette Holness 9.4 New Bungendore Pool For 

9 Meredith Ellen Hayes 9.4 New Bungendore Pool For 

10 Antoinette Schulz 9.12 Bungendore Swimming Pool For 

11 Robert Wilson 9.13 Adoption of Draft Operational Plan 
and Fees and Charges 2023-24 

Against 
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The following written presentations were received: 

 Name Item 
no 

Item description For/Against 

1 Julie Bray 9.2 Affordable Housing Strategy For 

2 Save Bungendore Park 9.4 New Bungendore Pool Against 

 

3. Petitions 
 

There were no petitions submitted. 

 
4. ‘Questions on Notice’ from the Public 

Responses to the following ‘Questions on Notice’ received up to Wednesday 14 June 2023 were 
provided and tabled at the meeting (see attached for responses): 

 Received from In relation to: 

1 Peter Marshall Woolark Road 

 
5. Presentations by Invitation from the General Manager 

 

There were no presentations. 

 
6. Closure 

 

As there were no further matters, the Public Forum closed at 6.10pm. 



 
 

ATTACHMENT TO MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC FORUM 
HELD ON 28 June 2023 

 
 

‘Questions on Notice’ from the Public 
 
Responses to the following ‘Questions on Notice’ received up to Wednesday 14 June 2023 were 
provided and tabled at the meeting. 
 
 
Questions submitted by: Peter Marshall 
 

1. When did Council approve the name "Woolark Road", off Hoskinstown Road, 
Bungendore? 

 
Response by: Development and Environment 

 
Council has not approved the name ‘Woolark Road’, off Hoskinstown Road, Bungendore.   
 
Instead, the name ‘Bunduluk Road’ was presented to the 14 June 2023 Council meeting and 
it was resolved to: 

 
1. adopt in principle the name; Bunduluk Road, Bungendore, created under subdivision 

development consent DA.2019.1255 Condition #57. 
2. Advertise the proposed road name for public comment for 28 days. 
3. Publish a notice in the NSW Government Gazette for the road name Bunduluk Road if 

no objections received. 
 
The advertisement is available on Council’s website: 
https://www.qprc.nsw.gov.au/Council/Council-Business/Public-Notices#section-5  
  
Written comments are invited and will be received up to 13 July 2023. They can be emailed to 
council@qprc.nsw.gov.au (subject line Proposed road names) or sent to PO Box 90, 
Queanbeyan NSW 2620 
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